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CORRECTION 6 JUNE 2024
A public notice of the decisions for the Taupō 
District Plan Changes 38 and 40-43 was 
incorrectly published onto the Taupō District 
Council website earlier than intended. Council 
approved the decisions on plan changes 38 
and 40-43 at the Council meeting on 28 May 
2024. The plan changes now need to be put 
into the Eplan and then they will be notified. 
We anticipate this occurring in mid-June. There 
will be a 30 day appeal period for submitters 
to appeal the decision. All submitters will be 
notified when the decisions are released.


